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Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $7.9 billion over the next four years, continuing its program to deliver 215 new and 
upgraded schools to support communities across NSW.  This is the largest investment in public education 
infrastructure in the history of NSW. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities across 
NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and supports 
growth in the local economy. 

Project overview 

Planning is underway for an upgrade of Wilton Public        School to bring students improved facilities and support the 
growing local community. 

The upgrade will provide: 

• 22 new permanent flexible learning spaces including additional support units 
• upgraded core facilities including the hall, administration, library, canteen, covered outdoor 

learning area (COLA), and covered walkway 
• a new car park area. 

Latest news 

A contract has been awarded to Grindley for the upgrade to Wilton Public School. Grindley will be responsible for the 
development of the detailed design and construction of this project.  The development application (DA) has recently 
been approved by Wollondilly Shire Council. Early work for this project is expected to start in late 2021. 
 
We will continue to provide regular updates and the community will be notified ahead of works starting.  
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